
CHANGE OF DATE FOR NEXT 
NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING!

November 28, 2017     
6:30–8:00pm

St. George’s Court  
1443 Coronado Hills Dr.

We have moved our regularlly 
scheduled meeting to the week 

after Thanksgiving in hopes of freeing everyone up for cooking and travel.

Wishing You All A Happy Thanksgiving!

Meeting Location
St. George’s Court Clubhouse 

1443 Coronado Hills Dr. 
The meetings are on the 3rd 
Tuesday of the month from 6:30 
to 8:00 P.M. Parking is available. 

Meeting Schedules
Tuesday, November 28th, 6:30 pm
Tuesday, January 16, 2018 6:30 pm CORONADO HILLS/CREEKSIDE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
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Many Hands Make for a Light Load
Every now and then one of our Newsletter Delivery Angels is unable to deliver their 
route.

This is a rare occurrence. Our Newsletter Distributer is seeking volunteers willing to 
sub in, if the need arises.

The routes in our neighborhood are short and manageable. It’s a great way to get a little exercise and see the 
neighborhood. If interested, please contact Jo Alvarez at 512 452-4588.

Up Standing Member of our Community
There are many people who contribute diligently to our neighborhood, Alicia Hathaway is 
one of them.

Alicia moved to Coronado Hills in 1971. In the formative years of the Neighborhood 
Association, she served as Custodian of Bank Funds, this was before the office of Treasurer 
was established. She has also held the office of Vice President and was President of the 
Neighborhood Association for 4 years after that.
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WHO’S WHO
President, Meredith Morningstar...................chcna.pres@gmail.com
Vice President, Martin Scales.......................... chcna.vp@gmail.com
Treasurer, David Risher...................................davidmrisher@aol.com
Secretary, Jo Jensen................................... jo.jensen126@gmail.com 
Newsletter Editor, Natalie Dowd.......................... nataliad@flash.net
Newsletter Distributer, Jo Alvarez................................512-452-4588
APD, D.R. Harold Ristow.............. Harold.Ristow@austintexas.gov

THANK YOU, MIKE for 

printing our newsletter for 

FREE!

She has worked consistently with Police and Code 
over the years and has proven herself amazing at get-
ting results.

Her primary focus is Integrity of the Neighborhood.
She has done analysis of the number of rental proper-
ties, written letters regarding abandoned and sloppy 
properties and kept Police and Code informed and 
working for us.

A few years ago she was recognized by the Police 
Department as a Denizen of the Neighborhood.

Her motto is : “ Keep At It!”

Thank you, Alicia Hathaway, for your many 
years and continued service!

Gas Line Construction Project Update 
After five weeks of road 
closures of Glenhill and 
Barcelona streets and lane 
contractions for Coronado 
Hill Drive, it appears 
more construction activ-
ity has begun to be visible.  
Based on communication 

received by Debra Sistrunk from Robert Tabor, the 
construction manager, more work has begun on the 
west end of Coronado Hills Drive. The project is still 
expected to continue through the end of the year.

CLIFTON PLANT SALE INFO:
The next plant sale will be poinsettias. They will be ready 
the week after Thanksgiving. Price: $15 each (includes 
tax)

Clifton Center 
1519 Coronado Hills Dr, Austin, TX 78752 

Hours: Open  7:30AM–4:30PM

Phone: (512) 414-3614

Spring plant sale will be the first Saturday in March. 


